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Next Month >>> 

Friday, June, 13th  we 

will be closed for  our 

2025 Graduation 

Ceremony. 

 

Monday, June 30th 

thru July 4th the  center 

will be closed for 

Independence Day. 
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Alvin May 3 

Kaysen May 5 

Cartier May 5 

Kairav May 6 

Demi May 15 

Legend May 15 

Nova May 16 

Kori May 20 
 

This Month >>> 

Monday, May 26th, 

the center will be 

closed for Memorial 

Day. 

 

Friday, May 30th, 

report cards will be 

sent home. 

 

 
>> Please have alternative childcare available. << 

May Birthdays 

OPFLA  TIMES 

Here at OPFLA, we remember traditional values and embrace modern technology to give our  

children the best possible advantage for tomorrow’s world. 

Fun Fact:? 

Leonardo, Michaelangelo and Raphael and had 

another teammate in Teenage Mutant Ninja 

Turtles. What is that character’s name? Actually 

that’s not the real nam. What’s the FULL real 

name of the person whom he was named afetr? 

 

(2 part answer) 

 

The first family to email the correct answer to: 

oakparkfundamental@gmail.com will receive 10% off 

their next child care  payment. 

 

 

 

 

 Drop-off & Pick-up REMINDERS 

No children are to be dropped off after 9:30am without prior 
approval. 
If you arrive after 9:30am, even 1 minute, we will not accept your 
child(ren). 
If you arrive to pick-up your child(ren) after your set pick-up time 
you will be charged a late pick-up fee which is due by drop-off the 
next business day. Please be mindful of timing and give us a call 
if something comes up. 

Thank you! 

 

 
EMERALD LILLY of the VALLEY 

Happy Mothers Day!!! 

mailto:oakparkfundamental@gmail.com


 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Please dress your child according to the weather. We 

will be be doing more daily outside activities. 

 

 

 

Thank you for choosing Oak Park Fundamental Learning Academy to be 
your Child Care Center! We look forward to sharing more wonderful news 

and resources with you in the upcoming months. 

Highlights from last month… 

 

 

My name is Ms.Taylor. I 
am a mother of one . I 

have worked in 
childcare for over 

5  years. I have gained 
experience and 

knowledge on how to 
work with younger 

children. I am 
continuing my 

education , to receive 
my masters degree in 

elementary school 
education. This will help 

me stay updated with 
the latest information 

that I can apply to 
the  classroom. My goal 

is to create a positive 
and loving environment 

for the children. 

Weekly Tuition payments are due on Monday of each 

week for the current week of care. 

Monthly co-payments are due on the 15th of every 

month for the current month of care. 

Please make sure to have your tuition payments 

submitted on time or you will be charged a late 

payment fee. 

Payments can be made in cash or using Zelle to 

OPFLA6441@gmail.com 

 Parents paying tuition via Zelle please indicate your 

child’s name in the memo section. Additionally, 

please include that the payment is for “ tuition” 

and/or dates of the week being paid for. 

 All late pick-up fees’ should be paid separately by 

Zelle or cash before drop off next business day.  

LATE PICK UP FEES CAN NOT BE ADDED TO 

YOUR TUITION OR MONTHLY CO-PAYMENTS 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

WELCOME!!! 
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